North FElementary

OCTOBER BOARD REPORT

DISABILITY AWARENESS MONTH

October is disability awareness month. The special education
team at North created an interactive bulletin board in honor of
disabilities awareness month. The board has different colored
ribbons that represent different disabilities of students that are in
our school or have been in our school at some point. There is
also definitions of each disability represented on the board.

Students and staff take a ribbon off of the board and wear it to bring awareness to that
disability.

IT'S PUMPKIN TIME! :

On Oct. 7th first graders cleaned up and composted the pumpkin
vines in North's Pumpkin Patch. Kindergarten will continue to
plant the patch each year and first grade will harvest, clean-up and
compost. We will also be learning about worms and adding them
as decomposers at the end of October with the help of the
Okanogan Conservation District's Jim Anderson. Next year, we
hope to have at least one pumpkin for each classroom!
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